CONSULTATION RESPONSE: COUNTRYSIDE AND ENVIRONMENT (ECOLOGY)

	To / I:
	Operational Manager Development & Building Control
	
	From / Oddi Wrth:
	Ecology, Development Services

Countryside and Economic Projects.

	FAO
	Mr Marcus Bayona-Martinez
	
	
	Mrs Erica Dixon

	Date / Dyddiad:
	11 August 2017
	
	Tel / Ffôn:
	(01446) 704855

	Your Ref / Eich Cyf:
	2017/00694/FUL
	
	My Ref / Fy Cyf:
	

	Location
	Glebe Cottage, Mount Road, The Common, Dinas Powys

	Proposal
	Proposed new porch and conservatory


	ECOLOGY RESPONSE

	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  No comment

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Object (holding objection)
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Object and recommend refusal 
	 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Notes for applicant
 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Request for further information 

 FORMCHECKBOX 
  Recommend planning conditions


Summary

We do not consider that the proposed application will cause an increase in impact on bats using the area.     

Detailed Comments 

We provide a response to the ecological comments made in a letter of 6 August 2017 by Mr and Mrs Wood as a consultation response to the planning application.

We note that there are concerns that the glass roof of the proposed conservatory will cause detriment to the bats. 

We note that the elevation of the building where the conservatory is proposed already includes 2(no) double doors and a window. Therefore there is already light spill from the building, and the potential for additional light spill is unlikely to cause any additional impact to bats which may be in the area. 
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